Bridport Planning Commission Meeting

Date August 13, 2019

Location: Town Clerk’s Office

Attendance: Adam Broughton, Ed Payne, Paul Miller, JoAnne Kenyon, Pierre Bordeleau and
Mark Pumiglia were present.

General Public present: Kent Wright
Vice Chairman Ed Payne called the Planning meeting to order at 7:04pm.

A motion was made by Paul Miller, seconded by Pierre Bordeleau to accept the July 9, 2019
minutes as presented. The motion passed.

Public Comment: Kent Wright was pleased by receiving a copy of last month’s Planning minutes
and a copy of tonight’s meeting agenda.

Old Business: A quick discussion was had by the Commission of the draft Energy Plan for
Bridport presented by Paul Miller. Everyone agreed to review the draft in more detail and discuss
it at a future meeting.

New Business: Adam Broughton presented an application from Francis & Maryann Broughton
of sub-division of parcel 06-043.1 located at Orchard Drive into two parcels of 10 +/- acres each.
After a short discussion and review of the property map, a motion was made by Paul Miller and
seconded by Pierre Bordeleau to approve the application sub-division subject to a Mylar drawing
in 180 days. The motion was passed, with Adam Broughton recusing himself from the vote.

Other Business: Paul Miller reported on the meeting he attended in Shoreham held by the Lake
Champlain-Richelieu River Study Board regarding past flooding on the lake and river, and
potential mitigation options for the future.

As there was no other business to bring up. Adam Broughton adjourned the meeting at 7:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Pumiglia, Secretary



